
From: Adam Winters <adam@ward43.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 9:09 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Belsky 

<Michael.Belsky@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Timmy Knudsen <aldknudsen@ward43.org>; Emma Chesniak <emma@ward43.org> 

Subject: Flower Donation 

  

  

Good Morning,  

  

My name is Adam Winters, and I am the Chief of Staff for Alderman Knudsen. On 7/8/25, Maria 

Pappas, Cook County Treasurer, had staff drop off lovely flowers to our office. If possible, the 43rd 

ward office would like to accept these flowers on behalf of the City of Chicago and leave them in the 

lobby for our constituents to enjoy. Please let me know if this is acceptable or if any other information 

is needed.  

  

Sincerely,  

Adam Winters  

Chief of Staff 

773-348-9500   Office 

773-348-9594   Fax 

2523 N. Halsted Street 

Chicago, IL  60614 
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